
8.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

01/12/18 - Letters addressed to the School Board from Heather Kemp’s Fifth grade 

class thanking the School Board for funding the bussing that made their experience 

with the Starbase program possible.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


